
NOTICE RE STOKE ST MARY PLAY AREA 
 

Following approval by Stoke St Mary Parish Council on 16th 
May 2024, a multiplayer unit with fireman’s pole and slide, 
and a double swing set, including an accessibility seat, have 
been ordered for the Stoke St Mary Play Area. The equipment 
is due to be installed at the end of July 2024, and the Play 
Area will be shut during this period for health and safety 
reasons. Following installation, the areas around the new 
equipment will remain fenced off until the newly laid turf has 
established. 
  
Stoke St Mary Parish Council, 6th June 2024 


